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CONFIRE Summary Recommendations 

CTA assessed the need/justification for redundant dispatch operations.  It is critically important 
to maintain a backup site when / if something major happens to the primary site; relocation of 
personnel may be required. It is the recommendation of CTA that CONFIRE continue to operate 
two geographically separated dispatch centers. 

CTA performed a cost analysis for six variations of alternatives, the table below illustrates the 
results of this evaluation:  

 

The table below depicts the annual expense each CONFIRE agency for each alternative: 
 

 

It is the recommendation of CTA that CONFIRE maintain the existing Hesperia Center and migrate 
the Rialto operations to the new Valley Communications Center (VCC). 
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